
Join Clark Middle School for our annual food drive.  November 23rd -   

December 11th, drop off boxes will be available in the corridor of entrance 

“J”. Food donations should be non perishable cereal, rice, box mixes, 

canned food, mac and cheese, etc. Personal hygiene products will also be 

collected including toothbrush, toothpaste, deodorant, shampoo, body 

wash, etc.  All items will be donated to the St. John Township food pantry 

to help families in need this   holiday season.  


